
As you might be aware, WCG (and Summit Accounting Solutions) are closing our offices Friday, October 16 thru
Friday, October 23 and will resume normal operations on Monday, October 26. We have been going full-steam ahead
since February... we never got the runners' high from an April 15 filing deadline... and the lack of unbridled social
interaction and vacations that normally occur in life were snatched away.

Our wonderful staff need a mental health break!

Not to worry, payroll processing will be handled accordingly. And... for emergencies, SOS's, 911's (not the car, David)
and even the occasional pan-pan (silly pilot humor), please email jason@wcginc.com. I will be checking my email
regularly.

Warm Regards,

Jason Watson, CPA
Founding Partner
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